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List of Requirements for Year 1 Students 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome to Year 1!! We hope 2021 will be a wonderful and exciting year for your child at school 
with lots of engaging experiences and opportunities for learning and fun. We look forward to 
getting to know both you and your child throughout the coming year. 
 

Class Requirements for Semester One 
Below you will find a list of requirements for Year 1 students next year. This list will be sent out 
again early next year, but for those of us who like to be organised early, this will help. It would 
be wonderful if you are able to send in the items as soon as possible into the new school year.  
Your child will require the following items which will be put into class sets for all students to 
use, so there is no need to have names written on them; 
 

• 4 x 35 gram Bostic Glue sticks (this brand is the most effective as the other brands do 
not retain their stickiness for long) 

• 1 box of tissues 

• 1 sheet of coloured cardboard 
 
Your student will also require these items labelled with their name; 
 

• a pair of scissors appropriate to your child’s age that are not safety scissors, as these are 

not effective for cutting in art and craft. Those used last year will be fine (there are left-

handed scissors available to be purchased for left-handed children) 

• a paint shirt (the paint shirts from last year will be fine) 

• a library bag 

• 1 A4 Micador clear plastic document wallet –for daily reading (large A4 zipper-top). We 

strongly urge parents to buy the Micador brand as they are more  durable and are large 

enough for the the variety of books and notes that also come home. These are available 

at Jenny’s Classroom. 

• Pencil cases and textas are not required 

We are looking forward to a successful year working with your children. 
 
 
Year 1 Teachers       Rob McPherson  
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